
October 21, 2017 

Flotilla 10-06 Report to Division 

Membership: 

 We are dis-enrolling two members on the roll we haven’t heard from (in years). 

One has retired.  We have three new members- still problem with fingerprint cards. Two or 

three are late paying dues, but will. 

Station Support  (No change) 

One member is training to qualify as watch-stander at STAWB, and we have one at the 

Diligence dock.  Hoping to have a couple more. 

Also working toward supporting Sector with watch-stander and responders. 

Activities 

PA:  We had more than 15 events- we need to cut back a little. We decided that Riverfest is 

less important, but will co-ordinate with the Dilligence. If they are there, we will be. 

VE:  Numbers down, have better group participation at marina VE days. 5 are behind. 

PE:  Classes scheduled, but some cancelled, due to not enough students. Next year will 

consider different venues, like CFCC Surf City, or communities. 

Elections will be Nov. 14, COW will be Dec. 9 at Holiday Inn in Wrightsville Beach. 

Dec. 10th will be our STAWB Christmas party for station families. 
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